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Memo  
 
 

TO:  Dr. Kelly Pew  

FROM:  Terri Smith  

DATE:  May 2, 2018 

SUBJECT: Cost to increase non-certified employees $3/hour      

  
 
A  question was asked by a board member how much it would  cost the district to 
increase the hourly wage for all non-certified employees by $3.  Based on our current 
employees, it would cost the district $4,025,000 for FY 2018-2019 to increase the non-
certified salary schedules by $3/hour.  This would include bus drivers, bus aides, 
custodial, maintenance, and support staff.   
 
 



Superintendent's Event Schedule

Event Date Time Location

High School Choice Meeting Tuesday, May 1 6:00-7:30 p.m. Central Office
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